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          New York, 17 April  
     

 
Excellency, 
 

We are pleased to share with you a revised working document, in preparation for the 
May session of the Open Working Group. 

 
We will also be sharing with you separately an annex compiling your proposals on 

goals and targets as elaborated during the 10th session of the Open Working Group. In order 
to ensure that this document reflects all proposals, delegations are invited to send any 
additions to the Secretariat by 30 April 2014 (montes-de-oca@un.org, copy to li39@un.org). 

 
The compilation document is intended to serve as a comprehensive reference as we 

work through the working document at our 11th session (5 – 9 May). Together, it is our hope 
that the two documents will serve as a solid basis for advancing our work.   

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Mr. Macharia Kamau 

Permanent Representative 
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya 

to the United Nation 

Mr. Csaba Kőrösi 
Permanent Representative 

Permanent Mission of Hungary to 
the United Nations 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Permanent Representatives of Member States  
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cc: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers  
to the United Nations 
New York 


